
 
 
Excerpt from 2011 GAT Meeting Minutes: 
 
6. Foreign Exchange Student (VOTE) PASSED 

 

A. The proper paperwork will be filled out and turned into the Region Chairman who will then 
present it to the President. The President will then present the paperwork to the Review 
Board for approval.A foreign exchange student must receive approval by the Review Board 
(which consists of Athletic Directors) by the team registration deadline (November 15th). If a 
coach chooses to compete a non approved foreign exchange student then a penalty will be 
applied. The coach must write a letter stating that he/she has competed a non approved 
foreign exchange student and then send it in to the President for record. The penalty for this 
action is your team will forfeit the season. 
*There will be a place on the team registration form for coach to check foreign exchange 
student. 


